Fri 8 — Last Day Term 1
School will finish at 3.30pm
due to swimming.

DUE BY DATES:

COPIES OF ALL NEWSLETTERS ARE
AVAILABLE ON
OUR SCHOOL WEBSITE.

Term 1 Issue 5 Week 10 March 31, 2022

From the Principal Team

Farewell Meredith

Our wonderfully caring and friendly office staff member,
Meredith Duhau, has decided to finish up at Amsleigh
Park PS after 14 years of service to our community. Many
students and parents will be familiar with her big smile
and friendly demeanour when visiting our general
office. Meredith has been a wonderful support to all in
our community having started originally as an
Integration Aide, before taking up a role in our
administration. Ever the positive person, Meredith's
kindness, compassion and care are some of her
personal qualities that stand out. | know | speak for many when | say she will
be missed in our school, and | want to say a sincere thanks to her on behalf
of the whole school community. Meredith tells me she is looking forward to
spending more on some of her other interests such as making wonderful
scented candles and of course spending more time at home.

Slime Run Fun
Who would have thought that a bucket of slime and some water pistols could
provide so much fun, but the proof was there last week on our first ever slime
run. Following on from the highly popular colour run, this event took it to a
whole new level, and the excitement for our students, parents and staff was
off the charts.

With a special visitor, Monty Monster, lots of fun inflatables, obstacles and the
slime run itself the whole course was a fantastic success. The local Fire Rescue
team also came down to support the event giving the course some added
fun. The kids gave the whole event a big thumbs up and their enjoyment was
obvious in their excitement and smiles.

I want to say many thanks to the Parents and Friends Association for running
this event, and also extend thanks to all the volunteer helpers on the day. The
support for the event at Amsleigh Park is greatly appreciated and valued.
Special thanks to the staff who also got right into the spirit of things. It does
bring great fun to the event when the staff are onboard, and | want to
highlight that our staff go well above expectations, and thisis one of the things
that makes our school such a great school.
There was also some icing on this cake, as the
event also combined as a major fundraiser. As
of Friday last week the amount of money
raised after all costs are paid is over $15,000.
This is simply astounding and it's the largest
amount of money we have raised through one
event in many years. Many thanks fo the
generosity of all extended family, friends and
parents all chipping in as sponsors. The kids
have also earned lots of individual prizes, which
will be processed and delivered in due course.
The Slime run will be one of the great highlights
of 2022! And just to bring back memories of the
wonderful moment!

17 State Street, Oakleigh East, 3166 Phone (03) 9544 1553

www.amsleigh.vic.edu.au amsleigh.park.ps@education.vic.gov.au
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Swimming Thanks

Our annual swimming program is ticking along nicely and students are doing a great job. Going to the pool
every day is a great way to build swimming skills in a short period of time, just like being on a summer holiday.
Many thanks to our volunteer helpers who are going to the pool fo assist, we greatly appreciate the help.

Working Bee Success
As the old saying goes, ‘more hands make light work,” and this was definitely the case at our working bee on
Saturday last weekend. Around 40 adults and lots of kids came along on Saturday afternoon to support the
event and powered through a huge number of tasks. After a two-year gap in working bees, our grounds
needed a lot of TLC and they are now looking so much better as a result. The garden beds around the enftry
to the after-care building are looking great, and once established, the new plantings will give the area a lift.
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I want to thank the organisers of this new working bee initiative, Laura Harrison and Helena Salles, who along
with the PFA have all combined to make it a huge success. Thanks to the many families who also came along
to help on the day and provided Utes, tools and lots of elbow grease. Special thanks to Kerian at the Bakers
Delight in Oakleigh Central, for also generously donating the bread for our sausage sizzle, much appreciated.
Over the long ferm we are hoping to continue to make a range of further improvements to our grounds, but
with such extensive grounds it's going to take fime to achieve the result we would like.

150 Years of Education in Victoria

This Year we are celebrating 150 years since the start of State Government Education in Victoria, and in Term
2 this will be the big feature of Education Week. Here's a few facts about this significant event in the history
of State education in Victoria.

e The Education Act of 1872 was the first of its kind in the world.

It was the first act of its kind in the Australian colonies of the tfime.

Under the act, Education was free and compulsory, so the whole community would benefit.

All children aged 6-15 years had to attend school unless they had a reasonable excuse.

Education was secular, which meant there was no conftrol by any church.

In the last 150 years, a lot has changed. But public education remains a vital part of the Victorian
community.

e Victoria's oldest school - which is still in operation foday - is Bacchus Marsh Primary School. It was built
on the fraditional Country of the Wada Wurrung people and opened in 1850. Europeans first arrived
on the Country of the Wurundjeri Woi Wurrung and Bunurong peoples 15 years earlier in 1835. This area
is now known as greater Melbourne.

e In 1872 483 schools were established, and this has now grown to over over 1500 Government schools.

It's a great school system and | look forward to highlighting this further in Term 2.

School Council Executive

Our school council have now elected executive positions for 2022. Thank you very much fo the following
parents who are fulfilling executive roles on our School Council.

School Council President — Ana Meyborg

School Council Vice President — Kylie Champion

School Council Treasurer — Steve Ikin

We greatly appreciate your valued contribution to our School Council, and volunteering on behalf of all
parents in our community to perform this role.
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Parking Inspectors

Just a reminder that the City of Monash will often sending parking inspectors to the area around our school
fo make sure drivers are adhering to parking rules. Dropping off in a non-standing zone attracts quite a hefty
fine so please be very careful. Our School Council is currently working on a proposal to increase the amount
of Kiss and Go (2 Min) parking on State Street, which could help to ease congestion in this area. The proposal
is fo have an extra four bays of Kiss and Go parking out front of the school. This parking is for quick drop off
and pick up but please keep in mind you must stay in your car or you might be fined.

The Smile Squad is Coming

The Victorian State Government has funded a FREE dental service for all government primary school children.
We will be participating in this program later in 2022.

What is Smile Squad?

Smile Squad is the Victorian Government’s school dental program. Smile Squad will offer free dental care to
all Victorian primary and secondary government school students. This inifiafive is led by the Department of
Health (DH) and Dental Health Services Victoria (DHSV), with input from the Department of Education and
Training (DET). Smile Squad services are provided by community dental agencies. Regular dental checks can
prevent or address dental health issues before they become serious. Many students do not see a dentist
regularly and have poor dental health.

What does Smile Squad include?

All services below will be available free of charge to all Victorian government school students. Annual oral
health examination Each school will be visited by Smile Squad who will provide a free oral health check-up
to each student.

e Services provided: examination, x-rays when required, oral health and dietary advice, coaching and
preventive interventions, including application of fluoride varnish. Follow-up freatment Free follow-up
freatment will be provided to all students who need it.

* Services provided: scale and clean, fissure sealants, root canals, restorations (fillings), extractions, and all
other freatment required. Smile squad does not include orthodontics, e.g., teeth braces.

STEM Research Survey

I sent out an invitation to families of Grade 3-6 student to participate in a special research survey investigating
frends in the study of STEM (Science - Technology-Engineering-Maths) subjects. The research is being
conducted by a PHD candidate at Monash University in conjunction with the Education and Engineering
faculties. It's not compulsory but it is important that we participate in research projects that grow the body of
knowledge in this area. May thanks in advance to anyone who wants to take up the opportunity, please see
the email sent out for all details. If you have any frouble with the link in the email here’s one you can also
follow: Online Survey Software | Qualirics Survey Solutions . If you have any questions, please let me know.
A word from the General Office

We have been short staffed in the office recently as staff need to Isolate at home, and we ask for your
patfience and support. As luck would have it, it's also an extremely busy time with our swimming program in
full swing. We appreciate your support.

And finally...

| was so proud to see Minju in the Ad for Ashwood High School in this week’s edition of the newsletter. It's
wonderful to hear about the success of our students as they move through their secondary years. Minju is not
alone in her achievements, and we hear of many stories of success from our past students each year.

Micthael Cormick Bec Carr

PRINCIPAL ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL



https://monash.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_3dU7IdihMeM9C86
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FROM THE SCHOOL OFFICE ADMIN TEAM.....

Family Account Information

Thank you to the families that have paid 2022 Parent Contributions. Please ensure a completed Payment
Advice Form is sent to the office so invoices can be processed, and payments allocated correctly.

A copy of the 2022 Parent Contributions letter & payment advice form is available on our website
www.amsleigh.vic.edu.au

Student Medications

A reminder that a Medical Action Plan, completed by a doctor, must be provided for any student
medication (eg. Ventolin, Epi Pens, severe allergy medication) stored at the school office. We cannoft store
or administer any medication without an Action Plan containing instructions from a doctor. This does not
include occasional antibiotics. Wherever possible, parents should request antibiotic prescriptions that can
be taken at home, ie Antibiotics that are required 3 times per day can be taken at home in the morning, on
return from school and again at bedtfime. For students that do require antibiotics at school, a parent must
complete a medication authority form when handing medication into the office. It is recommended that
students with hayfever etc. take their medication at home before school. All medication must be stored
securely at the office for the safety of all students.

Absences / Late Arrivals

A reminder that all absences should be reported via Xuno. This ensures that Admin staff, who process all
attendance data, including late arrivals and early exits are receiving the information in the first instance.
Teachers are noftified of the absence/late arrival during this process. If you wish to pass on any further
information to teachers, please send them an additional email. If unable to report via Xuno, absences can
be advised by emailing the General Office or phoning the school and selecting 1" when prompted to leave
an absence message. Students arriving late to school must be first signed in at the office by a parent before
going to class. Parents should complete the sign in register, fill out a “Late Slip” and hand this fo their child
who will proceed on their own to their classroom and give the late slip to the teacher.

Contacting The School - Check the email address you are replying to

When contacting classroom teachers, or responding to their emails via Xuno, remember to double check
the ‘To’ address. Many emails meant for classroom teachers are arriving in the Amsleigh Park PS inbox, along
with many other daily external emails. Replying to the school inbox may delay your communication being
received by the classroom teacher in a fimely manner. When responding to a feacher’s email, refer to their
email address that appears within their message and copy & paste that address into the address field.

Thank you,

Karen Hogan
Business Manager



http://www.amsleigh.vic.edu.au/
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APPS “ECnomies?”’
Club

Introducing the APPS “Gnomies™ Club.

If you are interested in helping spruce up
the grounds on @ more ongoing basis then
come and join the APPS “Gromies”.

You can come whenever you can, ol help is

very much appreciated.

Grandpaorents and other wonderful people
welcome!

Where: Meogt in the Community Gorden
after the morning school bell, first Friday of
every month. Storting 1% April.

Plecse call/message Laurg Harrison Ph:
04058137163 for questions. Or just turn up.

Young children welcome, but nesd to be
supervised by parent
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APPS UNIFORM SHOP

Located in the Thelma Baily Learning & Sporting Centre

OPERATING HOURS -TeErm 1 2022
Tuesday afternoons — 3:00pm — 3:45pm

Over the Counter Sales Now Available to Covid 19 Vaccinated Parents
Masks must be worn

* Email orders can also be sent for new Uniform items to the general office — credit/debit card
payments only

Please download & complete a copy of our uniform shop order form and send as a PDF to
amsleigh.park.ps@education.vic.gov.au
Any Back orders will be filled as soon as stock is available.

In the event of incorrect sizing, please return unworn items/s with tags intact, together with a note that
includes the child’s name, grade and the correct size required.

A copy of the current approved uniform list/order form is available on our website
www.amsleigh.vic.edu.au

Libby Jumas
Uniform Shop Co-Ordinator

UNIFORM SHOP - 2" HAND UNIFORMS

Thank you to the families that donate quality used uniform items back to the school.
Please ensure that items are clean and have had any name labels/naming removed prior to dropping
off the items.

Second hand uniform items are only available to purchase during the Uniform Shop opening hours.

As stock relies on donations from parents, and changes regularly, there is no guarantee on
availability of items.

We cannot take orders for second hand items, however requests for items to assist families
experiencing financial hardship should be made to the General Office.

Thank you,

Admin Team



http://www.amsleigh.vic.edu.au/
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FINANCIAL ASSISTANCE
INFORMATION FOR PARENTS

Every Victorian child should have access to the world of learning opportunities that exist
beyond the classroom. The Camps, Sports and Excursions Fund helps ensure that no student

will miss out on the opportunity to join their classmates for important, educational and fun
activities. It is part of making Victoria the Education State and the Government'’s
commitment to breaking the link between a student’s background and their outcomes.

CAMPS, SPORTS & EXCURSIONS

FUND (CSEF)

School camps provide children with inspiring experiences in the great
outdoors. Excursions encourage a deeper understanding of how the
world works while sports teach teamwork, discipline and leadership. All
are a part of a healthy curriculum.

CSEF is provided by the Victorian Government to assist eligible families
to cover the costs of school trips, camps and sporting activities.

If you hold a valid means-tested concession card or are a temporary
foster parent, you may be eligible for CSEF. A special consideration
category also exists for asylum sesker and refugee families. The
allowance is paid to the school to use towards expenses relating to
camps, excursions or sporting activities for the benefit of your child.

The annual CSEF amount per student is:
= 5125 for primary school students

= 5225 for secondary school students

MORE INFORMATION

For more information about CSEF visit:
https://www.education.vic.gov.aufabout/programs/Pages/csef.aspx

HOW TO APPLY

New applicants should contact the school office to
obtain a CSEF application form or download from the

website below.

If you applied for CSEF at your child's school last
year, you do not need to complete an application
form this year unless there has been a change in

your family circumstances.

You only need to complete an application form if any

of the following changes have occurred:

* new student enrolments; your child has
started or changed schools this year.

*  changed family circumstances; such as a
change of custody, change of name,
concession card number, or new siblings

commencing this year.

Check with the school office if you are unsure.

vom
sﬁ-‘:u"ﬁmt
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AMSLEIGH PAREK PRIMARY SCHOOL - UNIFORM SHOP ORDER FORM
Efective Term 1, 2022

STUDENT MAME: CLASS: [ATE:
DELIVER ORDER TO CLASSROOM O OR COLLECT FROM CFFICE O

sz | sizE | sizE | sie | siE | smE | s;mE | ToTAl ©0sT 4 | office use

APPROVED ITEM COLDUR | 5 PRICE 4 & B ] 12 14 18 (INC G5T) + & Date
Mo ST | eTY | ery | GTY | GIY | afY | GTY | ary supplied
Short Sleeve 55P | HavyS
Panelled Polo Emeraid | $24.00
Long Sleeve 158 | Havyf
Panelled FPolo Emerald | $28.00
Surf T-shirt g ;_J::x-;_.:_}_l_
- gt
{No Collar) i $15.00
Windcheater wo
Size & -14 Havy $24.00
Size Small {15) $28.00
Bomber Jacket as
Size 4-14 Havy/ ja7.00
Size Small {14) Emerald | $42.00
Shorts Cofton  crs
Rugby [Unisex) Havy $15.00
Shorts- Gabardine
Tip Poclket g5 | Havy $17.00
Track Fants TFDK
Double Knee-Unisex Havy
Size 4-14 323.50
Size 18 $27.00
{=irls Fants SLF
Straight Leg Havy $22.00
Viscose /Nyfon /Elashine
Zirls Skort Gab skre | Havy $17.50
(Gobardine Fabwic)
Zirls Skort - Cotton
Havy $17.50
SKTC
Summer Dress  sp | Mavy £
‘White $23.00
** Bike Shorts
Cotton/Lycra A5 | Havy $12.00
Art Smock Az | Havy $15.00 Small Medium Large
* * Bike Shorts must only be worn UNDER o Total From Over Page 5

school dress. Nof suitable as shors

TOTAL ORDER | 5

Receipt # CreditCard | EFT  §

CREDIT CARD PAYMENT Student Mame & Grade
masterCard or Visa only - Submit to General Office prior fo collecting Uniform Oroer

Cardhelders Name: Card Expiry Date: /

TOTAL & Cardholder Signature: PO UMFORM PURCHASE

Cardholder Confact Phone Number:
Card No:
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APPS UNIFORM SHOP ORDER FORM
Efective Term 1, 2022

PRICE Office Use
ITEM COLOUR INC G5T SI7E GUANTITY TOTAL 5 + Date
(INC GST) Supplied
School Bag SHAG Moy $35.00 MN/A
Book Bag BB Moy $8.00 N/ &
Not required for Freps
Slovch Hat HAT Manny $£10.00 SMALL | MED LGE XL
§scm | Sfem | S%cm | 4lem
Gloves [=3 Moy $5.00 4-4 7-10 12-14
Winter Tights WT Moy $7.00
Sizes 3-5, 7-9, 10-12
Beanie B Manry $500=c | Child/ Adult | cHLD | Apuer
Child [ Aduli
Scarf -onesize § Moy $5.00 ea Cine size

All Uniform items hove been approved by Amsleigh Park Prinary 3chool Council — see Uniform
Paolicy for further informoation.

TOTAL THIS PAGE 5

The vniform shop is located in the foyer of the Thelma Bailey Leaming & Sporting Centre (Gym)

UNIFORM SHOP OPENING HOURS - TERM 1 2022
Tuesday afterncons - 3:00pm - 3:45pm

Visitors must be Covid-17 Vaccinated and wear a mask when entering school buildings

Second hand Uniform items only available during this time

Credit /Eftpos/Debit card payments must be made at the General Office
prior to collecting/receiving uniform items.

ORDER FORMS ARE AVAILABLE ON THE SCHOOL WEBSITE
www.amsleigh.vic.edu.au

IF YOU DON'T NEED TO ATTEND THE UNIFORM SHOP IN PERSON DURING OPERATING HOURS,
PLEASE PLACE AM ORDER AS PER THE FOLLOWING INSTRUCTIONS

Write child's name, grade and date of order at fop of order fom.

2. Indicate quantity of itermns reguired per size and total cost for each ifem.

3. Scan (PDF) and email this completed form to amsleigh.park.ps@education.vic.gov.au OR send an email
directly fo the school with your details, sfudent name and grade. the iterns required and credit card
details. Completed forms can also be dropped info the General Office.

4, Order will be processed and uniform iterms and will be sent home with your child, orders are usually

completed within one week [excepfing vnavoidable delays from the supplier). Any items not available

at time of order will be placed on back order and provided as soon as possible.

Mhar 17, 2022




Introduclng.

THE BIRTHDAY BUGKET'

Wondering what to do for your child’s class to help celebrate their

birthday?
Order a BIRTHDAY BUCKET and have a festive bucket defivered to your

child’s classroom just prior to lunch filled with Zooper Doopers to ensure
your child’s birthday does not go by unnoticed.

Cost: 815

Just fill out the below form and return it with your payment to the front
office, or give the front office a call at least 1 week prior to the date you
would like your birthday bucket delivered. We will take care of the rest!

Please contact the PFA with any questions: apps.parents@gmail. com

THE BIRTHDAY BUCKET! Order Form

Child’s Name: Class:
Date for bucket delivery: Cost: $15.00

Parent Name:

ADMIN: please contoct PFA to organise supply and delivery of the Birthday Bucket
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Thursday 5t May

Term 2, Week 2
Amsleigh Park Primary School

Mother's, 8

S’Wﬁ ow,&'& Daxa
STALL

Each student will have the opportunity to purchase some gifts from
our market stall during the day.

Gifts will range from $1 to $10 in price.

Students wishing to participate should bring to school:
a small amount of money, preferably in coins, in a envelope clearly
marked with their name
and
a small bag to carry their item/s home in

Students will be taken as a class during school time to shop at the
stall located in the Thelma Bailey Centre.

Proceeds from the stall will assist fundraising for upgrades to some
school outdoor areas.

We would also love some volunteers on the day to help run the
stall. Please email apps.parents@gmail.com if you can help.

Examples of items for sale



REMEMBER
TO BRING
FTOUR

NUDE Fe@eD

EVERY
TUESDAY &
THURSIDAY

¢ HELP THE ENVIRONMENT
REUSABLE DRINK BOTTLES
- FRUIT HAS ITS OWN WRAPPER
’ KEEP OUR SCHOOL YARD CLEAN
SBEESWAX WRAPS INSTEAD OF PLASTIC
& LUNCHBOXES & TAKEAWAY CONTAINERS

In Term 2, Soccer X will be running an 8 week Soccer program at Amsleigh Park Primary School every
Thursday from 3.30-4.30pm beginning May 5th 2022.

The program is available to students from Prep - Year 6. @

. . . . ) * *
On arrival children will be split into groups according to age.
All sessions will be run by qualified coaches who hold blue cards. SOCCER
The sessions will be fully inclusive & fun-based, catering to all abilities. ’

Cost: $120 / 8-weeks. \

For more information and online registrations please visit
wWww.soccer-x.com




1692 Dandenong Road, Oakleigh East, 3199

E O K E P: 03 9545 6060

FARLY LEARNING E admin.clayton@evokeearlylearning.com.au

W: evokeearlylearning.com.au

Learn Drums! /\:
here at school “N idd

Come and join in the fun of { 9 "f-{f [«
learning to play Drums here a‘t
Amsleigh Park Primary School. ’
dd
Creative Music for Schools ';’zx.‘ \
&

conducts a music program
here at school each week.

&g

Smaill group classes or one-tfo-one
lessons of up to 30 minutes give chil-
dren an excellent grounding in music
where they will learn to read music
and play their chosen instrument.

Tuition costs from $18.90 per lesson and
enroiments are now being accepted for
limited places in term 2, 2022.

Interested parents should contact Melissa
during office hours on 9818 2333 or via
email: melissa@creativemusic.com.au

CfeoﬂveMusic

www.crealivemusic.com.au
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ASHWOOD
HIGH SCHOOL

Congratulating Amsleigh Park Primary School’s

Congratulations to Minju Kim from Amsleigh Park’s ‘Class of 2021".

Minju joined Ashwood High School’s approved SEAL program- Accelerated Curriculum & Enrichment (ACE)
Program in 2022.

Ashwood High School welcomes Grade 6 Amsleigh Park students to apply for ACE in 2023.
Please apply before Friday 29 July 2022 online at https://aus.edutest.com.au/D/?t=2NXS3170

Tours & Information Sessions:

9:15am  School Tour
10:15am Principal’s Address

11:30am School Tour

5:00pm School Tour

: ] 5:30pm  School Tour

. - v : .l ~ 6:00pm School Tour

online pre-registration essential P A 6:20pm  School Tour
www.ashwood.vic.edu.au 4 Y 7:00 pm  Principal’s Address

H\NOO D Scholarship Applications Now Open
The ACE Program (Accelerated Curricuium & Ennchment Program)

is an approved SEAL Program designed to cater for the special needs
An SER of tigh ability students.

jO|N OUR YEAR 7 Bleose cre:aauter for tha: examinetion which will be Hield on Apply via waw.ashwood.vic.edu au

ACE CLASS IN 2023 Saturday 6 August 2022 3t Astuiocd High Scheol.

yis wwwashwood vic edu su (before 29 Juy 2022|

¢ Academic

* Sporting Excellence
* Instrumental Music
» Performing Arts

Applicatons are now open for Year 7 in 2023 * Leadership & Community Spirit

Astwood High School Vannam Drive Ashwood
9807 1333 wwwashwood viceduay
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LOTS OF INDOOR
BASKETEALL FUN AT
A FAMILY ORIENTED
INCLUSIVE CLHB FOR




/
SOUTH OAKLEIGH

COLLEGE

OPEN NIGHT

THURSDAY
7TH APRIL 2022

Doors Open 6.15pm
Formal Presentation at 6:30pm

Year 7 Accelerated Program
Applications close on Wednesday 31
August 2022

Applications for the Scholarship
Program close Friday 19 August 2022

Apply via soscvicedu.au

Krww@wﬁge &WW
www.sosc.vic.edu.au

@ Telephone: 03) 9579 2322
Bakers Road Oakleigh South VIC 3167

@ Email: south.oakleigh.sc@education.vic.gov.au




KIDS AND RDlml' CLASSES
AVAILABLE NOW!

PROMOTING:

Self Confidence
Family Friendly
Safety Conscious
Self Defence
Discipline
Flexibility
Fitness

‘0

Begin your journey withour I
friendly & committed instructors

OAKLEIGH EAST NOTTING HIL
KARAT:E SCHOOL
www.battistello.com.au

Unit 11a, 104-106 Ferntree Gully Rd Oakleigh East
(Behind Pinnacle Gym)

CALL NOW FOR TWO FREE LESSONS!

0420 736 734

LOOK FOR THE YELLOW KARATE SIGN!




IGNITE A PASSION

FOR THE GAME!

Oakleigh Districts
Princes Highway Reserve, 1658 Dandenong Rd

Sunday 9:00-10:30am

Contact: Michael Courtney
P: 0402 205 643 E: mpcourtney8l@gmail.com

play.afl/auskick
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NAB AFL Auskick is one of the best, first experiences
kids aged 5-12 will have learning Australian Football.

In weekly sessions, Auskickers and their families
will run, jump, kick, laugh and create their own
special moments playing footy.

No matter their skill level, ability or knowledge
of the game, Auskick is for everyone!

E

REGISTER

Select Enter your Find your lecal
‘Where to play’ suburb club and register!

play.afl/auskick
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LIVE STREAM

Tuesday March 29th 7-8pm

Following the success of our online Open Nights in 2020 and 2021, Brentwood will be presenting its
2022 Open Night Information Session via a video live stream which will allow families the opportunity
to log in and view the stream from home.

You will hear from our College Principal and Student Leaders about life at Brentwood and gain I ’
essential knowledge about the transition from Grade 6 to 7. As part of the session you will be able to

ask any questions you may have about the College, our Curriculum or daily life at Brentwood and our

staff will answer them live on stream.

BRENTWOOD

To register to view the live stream head to www.trybooking.com/BYFAM SECONDARY COLLEGE
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Your children

are amazing
already.

We just
help them
prove it.

9
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From Prep to Year 10
NumberWorks’nWords English and Maths tuition is

tailored to bring out the best in Aussie students by:

e personalising lessons according to individual needs
* boosting confidence and improving results

* using qualified tutors who teach to the
school curriculum

* providing feedback on your child’s 4«
progress towards their goals ENGLISH
& MATHS
numberworksnwords.com/au Free assessment

Glen Waverley  Ph 9574 9964 Book now!
<

NumberWisrks | Turon
"MW2Rrds | rcooirs

NWW535R0O




